
NEWSLETTER & EMAIL LANGUAGE: 
 
Dear Community Partner,  
 
Please see below for copy-and-paste email and newsletter language regarding the 
upcoming community meeting for Metal Management Midwest (“Sims”) on October 19. 
Please feel free to share this message in your own communications materials to spread 
the word. We have also included a designed email, flyer, and social media posts in the 
Partner Toolkit, which you can use as well. 
 
Thank you. 
 

 
The Chicago Public Health Department (CDPH) is hosting a community meeting about the Metal 
Management Midwest (“Sims”) recycling facility. Sims, located at 2500 S. Paulina Street in the 
Pilsen community, is looking to renew their current permit. Community members are essential 
to this process and your attendance will help the City understand concerns and address them 
through permitting actions. 
 

This meeting will follow the City’s public engagement Guidelines for waste and large recycling 
facilities, which also includes an ongoing public comment period. As a next step in this process, 
CDPH will host a community meeting at Benito Juarez High School on October 19 at 6:00pm. 
 

Please register in advance of this meeting here. Residents who live near the proposed facility 
will be prioritized for in-person attendance. A virtual option is also available. 
 

For the latest updates about this permit process and to review public comments and meeting 
materials (when they are available), visit CDPH’s Community Information page. 
 

 

https://www.chicago.gov/content/dam/city/sites/rgm-expansion/documents/CDPH-Guidelines-Regarding-Permitting-Process.pdf
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/3SG5LW9
https://www.chicago.gov/city/en/depts/cdph/provdrs/healthy_communities/svcs/public-health---community-information.html

